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   Brompton and Sawdon Community Primary School 

   Cayley Lane, Brompton by Sawdon, Scarborough, YO13 9DL    

   T: 01723 859359  

   www.bromptonsawdonschool.co.uk     

   admin@bromptonsawdon.n-yorks.sch.uk 

   Headteacher:  Mr John Logue 

 
 

Dear Families and Friends,  

What an amazing response to our Easter paper plate competition, the 

quality of the entries has been highly imaginative and innovative too. Well 

done to everyone who took part, you really have made a great effort.   

When we return after Easter, you will notice a small increase in school 

dinner costs, we are having to increase the price of each paid school 

dinner  to £2.30 per day ( £11.50 per week) in order to meet the increased 

costs in making each meal. I am sure you have all noticed just how much 

food has risen in price when you do your own shopping. The usual high 

quality of food and choice offered every day will remain in every school 

meal and I am sure you will spot some welcomed additions to the summer 

menu coming home today.  

May I wish everyone a very restful holiday and I look forward to 

welcoming everyone back on Tuesday 17th April.  

Have a good Easter.  

John Logue 

 

School re-starts on Tuesday 17 April 2018 at 8.55am 

Bank Holiday Closure: Monday 7 May 2018 

We break up for holidays on Friday 25 May 2018 at 3.30pm 

 

 

 

NEWSLETTER            

 29 March 2018, No. 026 
 

  

Next week  

Meals: Week 1 

Monday 16 April 

Training Day 

NO Garden Club  

Tuesday 17 April 

7.55am Yr6 Booster Club  

3.30 – 4.30 Talent Club 

Wednesday 18 April 

Class 3 Forest School 

3.30 – 4.30 Film Club 

3.30 – 4.15 Seedling Club Class 1 

Thursday 19 April 

Whole School Cricket 

3.30 – 4.30 Art Club 

4.00 – 5.00 Golf Club 

Friday 20 April 

3.30 – 4.30 Sports Club 
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Class 3 will start their swimming lessons after the Easter Holidays.  The response slip 

from the letter sent home needs to be brought back into School.  Please print a copy 

from the website if you need one.  The payment item of £18 has been 

added to your ParentPay this week.   

 

Snainton Cricket Club are holding Cricket Taster Sessions during the Easter holidays at their 

pitch or in the Village Hall on Fri 6th, Mon 9th and Thurs 12th April from 11am until 12pm.  Sessions 

are suitable for children aged 5 – 8 at a cost of £1 per session.   

Please book in with Tom by phoning 07552 666939 or e-mailing tomlyndaf@gmail.com    

 

After school clubs will run as normal from Tuesday 17 April 2018.  We have decided 

where possible we will run after schools clubs throughout the term.  Unavoidable 

cancellations due to staff training or Parents Evenings etc will be on the newsletter. 

 

 

The new menu for the summer term has been sent home today.  Details of the costs for milk and 

lunches are shown on the menu.  Balances for milk have been added to your ParentPay 

accounts this week and should be settled at the start of the half term.  Meals should also be paid 

for in advance, £2.30 per day, £11.50 per week or £64.40 for the half term.  Would you bring your 

ParentPay accounts up to date please?  Each milk and meals account should be in credit or a 

zero balance at all times.  Peat Rigg should be paid in full by 31 March 2018 please. 

 

The Post Office service in Brompton Village Hall will be closed next Wednesday 4 April due 

to the power being off but it will resume on Wednesday 11 April, 12 noon until 3.30pm and 

every Wednesday thereafter.  It is currently under used and it would be a shame for it to 

close.  It’s helpful for all those online parcel returns as well as posting out your letters etc.  

There is a broad range of services so please try and use it if you can. 

 

Easter Egg rolling will take place at Castle Hill in Brompton on Easter Sunday.  Take your own 

decorated hard boiled egg and let the good times roll!  Have a crackin’ Easter holiday! 

 

 
The Hargreaves and The Mills families are fundraising for St Catherine’s Hospice and 

MacMillan Cancer Support this year and are planning a series of events in Sawdon Village 

Hall that you might be interested in.  Their target is £5K - come along, join in the fun! 

 

COMING UP NEXT:  Charity Family Beetle Drive on Sunday 15 April at 5pm. £2.50 per person 

which includes your game card and some half time refreshments. No tickets needed, just 

come along, everyone welcome. 
 

Charity Kids Disco on Saturday 12 May from5pm until 8pm.  £5 per person for the disco and food.  Additional refreshments 

and sweets will be available to purchase.  Tickets on sale now. 

 

An Audience With….The Judge and The Bodyguard on Sunday 13 May at 7pm.  £10 per person with refreshments available 

to purchase on the night.  Ticket only event, on sale now. 

 

Charity Pop-Up Movie Night on Saturday 9 June from 5pm until 8pm.  £2.50 per person for the movie and popcorn.  

Additional food available to purchase.  Tickets on sale now. 

 

To buy tickets or for further information please contact Theresa Hargreaves on 07891 207 879.  The main event is starting on 

Sunday 29 July 2018 when some members of both families will cycle 500 miles in 5 days through the delights of Holland 

while the rest of them provide encouragement and help with navigation.   
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